Shorewood Community Association

Garage Sale Requirements

As part of their responsibility to insure the quality of life for residents, the
Shorewood Board has implemented the following guidelines regarding “Garage
Sales” open to the public:

1.

Residents are prohibited from hosting any “individual” garage sales open
either to the public or to residents only.

All garage sales will be “community” sales scheduled, governed and
sponsored by the Social Committee and approved by the Board.

. Residents wishing to participate must reserve one or more of the limited

spaces that will be available in advance through the Social Committee.

The sale will be restricted to a designated area on the property.

. All unsold items must be promptly removed from the sale site and the area

returned to its prior condition.

Any questions regarding this procedure should be addressed to the Social
Committee.



